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MEDITATIONS, CALENDARS & FORWARD IN CHRIST  The Meditations & 
June calendars are on the information station. The June Forward in Christ should be 
available soon.  
 

GUEST PREACHER & GUEST ORGANIST  Rev. Brad Krause will be bringing us 
Word and Sacrament this weekend. Pastor Krause teaches at Fox Valley Lutheran 
High School. We’re also blessed with guest organist, Dr. John Nolte, who served for 
many years at our teacher training college in New Ulm, Minnesota (Martin Luther 
College).  
 

CALL MEETING  We will hold a Call Meeting for an Administrative Pastor on 
Sunday, June 18 after the 9:00 am service. Please make plans to attend. 
 

CALL ACCEPTED  Mr. Courtney Meyer has accepted the Call to be our 5th grade 
teacher and principal for the 2023-24 school year. We look forward to welcoming 
Courtney as part of our faculty!  
 

WLA SCRIP office will be closed Wednesday, July 5. WLA sells SCRIP on 
Wednesdays from 12:00-6:00 pm (enter through door #1). SCRIP is sold at St. Peter’s 
after each service and in the office on Thursday and Friday mornings. 
 
TAKE ME OUT TO THE BALL GAME!  Join us for an exciting night of baseball 
on July 11 at 6:35 pm as the Dock Spiders take on the Rockford Rivets. It’s “Bang for 
Your Buck” night, $2 hot dogs, 16oz soda, and domestic beer! Tickets are $12 per 
person. A sign-up sheet is on the information station if you would like to go. Payment 
can be put in an envelope with your name (checks made out to St. Peter’s) and put in 
the box on the information station. The last day to sign up is June 18. 
 
YOUR MAILBOX MAY HAVE MOVED  Once or twice a year we recalibrate the 
labels on the member mailboxes to account for continuing changes in our membership. 
Our mailbox ministry team relabeled the member mailboxes in the narthex last 
weekend. This means your mailbox may be in a new location. Special requests (such 
as a lower box) for mailbox locations will continue. If you have any questions or 
concerns, please contact Joe Birkholz at 517-8419 or joehdnancy@charter.net. 
 
CHURCH PEW  Mrs. Zabel has an old church pew that she would like to have taken 
off her hands. If anyone would like this, please let her know.  
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WLA TEE IT UP will be held on Friday, June 30 at Whispering Springs Golf 
Course in Fond du Lac. Last year, over $27,000 was raised for tuition 

assistance. For more information, please contact Johanna Yenter, Marketing, Event 
& Alumni Coordinator jyenter@wlavikings.org or 920-921-4930 ext. 302. 
 
MOVING THIS SUMMER?  If you are moving this summer, don’t forget to share 
your new address with your church! Please ensure your contact information (phone 
number, email address, and postal address) for every family member is current by 
contacting Anna or Ashley in the office at 922-1160. 
 
ELECTRONIC GIVING OPTION  Just as you rely upon receiving income on a 
regular basis, our ministry relies on your regular offerings to the Lord. If you are away 
often in the summer, you have the opportunity to set up regular offerings through a 
convenient electronic giving option. Visit our website under the “Giving” tab to learn 
more or contact the office. 

 
OUTDOOR CLASSROOM  Thank you for the donations towards our 
outdoor classroom! Board of Properties will be able to fix the drainage and 

add a concrete slab, completing Phase 1 of this space. Watch for more updates on our 
outdoor classroom.  
 
BUDGET NUMBERS UPDATED  Both our preschool receipts (tuition) and our 
preschool expenditures (salaries) have been diverted from the General Fund to a 
separate fund to better track and understand the costs of operating the preschool. This 
has distorted the General fund data presented in the bulletin somewhat. To bring the 
data presented closer to reality the “Requirement to support unified budget” and 
“Overage (Shortfall)” have been adjusted to reflect this. 
 
MEN’S SOFTBALL  Sunday, June 18 at 6:30 pm our men’s softball team will be 
playing Home vs Redeemer. 
 
COACHES NEEDED  We are looking for coaches for our St. Peter’s soccer and 
volleyball teams for this coming Fall. Specifically a Head Coach for 5th grade 
volleyball, a B Team Head Coach for soccer and assistant coaches/helpers for both 
soccer & volleyball. If interested in being considered to coach, please contact Mrs. 
Roecker at 920-860-0036 or athleticdirector@stpetersfdl.net.   
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Daily Bible Readings 
 

06/19  1 Peter 2:4-17  06/23  1 Peter 4:7-19 
06/20  1 Peter 2:18-25  06/24  1 Peter 5 
06/21  1 Peter 3:1-12  06/25  Ruth 1, 2 
06/22  1 Peter 3:13-4:6 

 
 

Last Week’s Stewardship 
 

Worship: 112 + 277 = 389 
 
 
First Fruits to the Lord 2023: Last Week Year-to-Date 
Thank offerings in support of the unified budget $24,786.68 
Other receipts in support of the unified budget 2,710.36 
Total receipts in support of the unified budget 27,497.04 $669,262.44 
Requirement to support unified budget 33,054.58 793,309.92 
Overage (Shortfall) (5,557.54) (124,047.48) 
 

Honoring the Lord! 640.00 
Improvement Fund 220.00 
WLA FIT 398.00 
Ministerial Tuition Assistance 596.00 
Outdoor Classroom 1,000.00 
Radio Ministry 3.00 
 

*Phase 1 of Outdoor Classroom costs $5,000. To date, $5210 has been received. 
 
 

This Week at St. Peter’s 
www.stpetersfdl.net/calendar 
 

SUNDAY 9:00 am Worship with the Lord’s Supper 
 10:00 am Call Meeting 
 6:30 pm Men’s Softball Home vs Redeemer 
TUESDAY 6:30 pm Board of Elders 
THURSDAY 6:30 pm Worship 
NEXT SUNDAY 9:00 am Worship 
 6:30 pm Men’s Softball at Van Dyne Lions Park vs Faith 1 
 


